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November 20, 2023
Addendum No. 1
RFP Technolutions Slate: Admissions Business Process Transformation and Technical Implementation Assistance dated November 07, 2023 
Notification of RFP Suspension.
The University is going to temporarily suspend the RFP for process transformation and technical implementation assistance at this time.  We will be reevaluating our requirements and timeline, and will likely issue either a revised RFP or an RFI in the coming weeks. 
We do want to thank those of you who were planning to attend today’s Prebid Meeting, which is also effectively canceled.  When we do issue new documents, a replacement meeting will be scheduled.  
Should you have any questions or concerns about this Addendum or on any other aspects of the Request for Proposal, please send them by email to Kenneth Doherty, AVP – Procurement & Strategic Sourcing, Email; Ken-doherty@wayne.edu.  
Thank you,

Kenneth Doherty 
AVP – Procurement & Strategic Sourcing
